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On February 13, 2018, the Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee 

recommended acknowledging receipt of a report from the Employment Department on 

the status of its information technology modernization initiative.  

 

The 17-19 budget includes expenditure limitation for initial project planning. The 

Employment Department reported that it completed a project feasibility study and 

received Stage Gate 1 approval from the Office of the State CIO and the Legislative Fiscal 

Office. A funding request to continue future phases will be requested by the agency for 

2019-21.  

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends that the 

Joint Committee on Ways and Means acknowledge receipt of the report. 
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